
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Thank you to Mrs Hulbert for coordinating our second 
book fair and cupcake stall this year. Many students 
and parents have taken advantage of this extra book 
fair this year. 
 

We would like to remind parents to be particularly 
careful when driving past and picking up students in 
front of the school of an afternoon. Please ensure you 
are not distracted by mobile devices or other people 
whilst driving, particularly when approaching the 
pedestrian crossing. All community members are 
reminded that they are required to wait for all people 
using the crossing to be completely off the road before driving through. This ensures the continued safety 
of all students, parents, community members and staff using this crossing. Thank you for your continued 
efforts to ensure pedestrian safety. 
 

Have a great week everyone! 
 

Kind Regards, 
Mr. Matt Hankinson 

Assembly Photos  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Telephone: 6653 2122   Fax: 6652 8827 

Toormina-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

www.toormina-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Cavanba Road Toormina NSW  

  

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

26th Nov – 7th Dec Intensive Swim  
7th Dec Volunteers Christmas Party  
10th Dec Grand Toormi 
 Year 6 Graduation  
11th Dec Presentation Day 
19th Dec  Last Day of School  
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Presentation Date  
Tuesday 11th December   

Year 3-6 
 12pm to 1.45pm  

Kindy – 2  
2pm to 3pm  

Parents/Carers of award 
winners will be notified by 

mail.  
 



Toormi Tea Party 

 

 

 

 

 

Canteen News  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Student Banking 

Last day for student banking will be Tuesday 4th December 2018. 

 

Koalas Need Your Help! 
Have you spotted a koala lately? Would you be prepared to help Council learn more about our koalas, how they’re 
doing and where they currently can still be found in the Coffs Harbour local government area? 
Council is undertaking a survey as a vital part of the groundwork to review the Koala Plan of Management. The 
survey and information from the community and landholders will help Council understand exactly where koalas can 
be found. 
We’d encourage everyone to get involved in the koala survey and log their findings to our Koala Register at 
https://haveyoursay.coffsharbour.nsw.gov.au/Koala-Register  It’s a great way to help conserve a much loved and 
iconic Australian species that we are very lucky to be living with. 
Coffs Harbour was the first council in NSW to adopt a Koala Plan of Management back in 2000 with the aim of 
encouraging the proper conservation and management of koala habitat areas to help protect these important 
animals and, ultimately, promote growth in their populations. 
Last year, an independent review commissioned by the NSW Government also named Coffs Harbour as one of a 
number of areas with a significant koala population. 
That same review revealed that koala populations are under increasing pressure and have declined in many parts of 
NSW by an estimated 26% over the past 15 to 21 years.  Without positive management actions this level of decline is 
likely to continue.  
To register your sightings, go to https://haveyoursay.coffsharbour.nsw.gov.au/Koala-Register  
The revised draft Koala Plan of Management is due to be completed by June 2020. 
For more information please contact council on 6648 4000. 

 

 

Canteen Roster 
Fri 23rd   T King 
Mon 26th  J Hudson 
Tues 27th    Closed 
Wed 28th  K Hibbert 
Thurs 29th   B Harley  

https://haveyoursay.coffsharbour.nsw.gov.au/Koala-Register
https://haveyoursay.coffsharbour.nsw.gov.au/Koala-Register


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


